Invitation
Workshop “Regulatory issues of PFCs” 

08th – 09th of November 2011 in Dessau-Roßlau, Germany
There is an ongoing discussion concerning the risk for humans and the environment emanate from the exposure of per- and polyfluorinated compounds (PFCs). So far regulatory measures on a European and global scale are in force for perfluoroctane sulfonate (PFOS) only. Production and use of other PFCs are still going on despite of evidences for negative effects of these compounds on human health and the environment. 
The Federal Environment Agency (UBA) in Germany and the Climate and Pollution Agency (Klif) in Norway would like to invite Member States, ECHA and the Commission to a workshop on regulatory issues of PFCs in Dessau-Roßlau, Germany. The main aspect of the workshop will be the possible identification of PFOA as well as other PFCs as persistent, bioaccumulative, and toxic, whereas the focus will be on the bioaccumulation potential. Furthermore, there will be room for discussions on the regulatory strategy for PFCs. 
For further information please find attached the agenda for the workshop and more details concerning the background. 
We are looking forward to welcome experts in Dessau-Roßlau in November 2011 and kindly ask for registration until the 30th of September by writing an e-mail (Content: last name, first name, institution, telefon number, e-mail address) to chemicals@uba.de. We will further information concerning arrival in Dessau-Roßlau and accommodation right after the registration.
For questions please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Christoph Schulte and Annegret Biegel-Engler
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